

TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

www.thsd.k12.ca.us

www.facebook.com/twainharteschool

Parent Newsletter - September 17, 2021

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

9/29-10/1- 8th Grade Science Camp 10/5-10/7- Half Days for Parent Teacher Conferences, Dismissal 12:00 noon 10/13- Picture Day 10/13- Board of Trustees Meeting, 4:00 p.m., Board Rm

REMINDER EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY - DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM.

YELLOW CARDS and other beginning of the year registration forms need to be completed and returned to the office as soon as possible. These documents ensure that we are able to communicate with you about your student.

ATTENDANCE Regular school attendance is important. Students must attend school regularly to achieve in the classroom. Parents who make regular school attendance a top priority help their children become dependable and responsible. The importance of being in school and on time applies to all grade levels. Children in the primary grades (TK-3rd) should set a pattern of regular attendance early in their school careers. The habit will carry over through high school and beyond.

ATCAA HEAD START is accepting applications for pregnant moms to children age 5. For applications or more information call (209)533-0361 or visit www.atcaa.org and look for Head Start under the programs tab.

OCTOBER 5-7 will be half day, 12:00 noon, dismissal for all grades. Teachers will be completing parent/teacher conferences during this time. Please watch your parent communication app for conference scheduling and important information from your student's teacher.

PICTURE DAY is scheduled for October 13. Watch your student's backpack for picture envelopes.

REMINDER – Please be sure to pre-screen your child for any systems of illness before sending them to school. Please call the school office to verify your child's absence.

GO BRAVES!